
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 8/23/2024 
 

Re:      Development Summary Letter for College and Church St. 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

Highline is looking to take over the development of the mixed-use buildings on College and 

Church St. They wanted a letter from the town on what has been approved on this site. Prior to 

sending the letter to Highline, Town Council wanted a chance to discuss the contents of the 

letter.  
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